Zechariah Boodey House Committee Meeting Minutes
Town of New Durham NH

2 4
May 19, 2017 ¥ W - a0]

Cf

o
Present: Tatiana Cicuto, Fran Frye, Cathy Orlowicz, Sherry Cullimore.
The Meeting convened at 4:30 in the parking lot of the New Durham Town Hall.
The committee looked at a barn in nearby Alton that is slated to be taken down. We have an opportunity to purchase
the barn with the stipulation that we take it away. This would be a great opportunity for our Boodey House project barn
if all the issues of dismantling that come with this can be solved. The barn appeared is good shape. It is post and beam,
either late 17 century or very early 18" century, about 42 feet long and 42 wide. It does have a hole in a corner of the

roof and some sill issues. It does not have a basement, but sits on rocks which we can have also. With very few
exceptions the beams in the framework appear in good shape.

All agreed that if we can figure out the mechanics of dismantling, moving and the storing of the barn as well as handling
the expense of all this, it would be a good deal for our project.

The Chair distributed copies of an updated fund balance Chair report. The fund balance has increased due to an
anonymous $2,000.00 donation, thus the balance without accumulate interest to date is $13,752.42. The minutes from
the May 7" meeting were distributed to the members for their review and to vote on at the next meeting. Next
scheduled meeting is June 19" at 7pm at the Town Hall.

The meeting adjourned at 5pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Sherry Cullimore
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“Preserving the Past to support the Future, Reconstruct and Reuse of the Zechariah Boodey Farmstead”



